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Combat Sports Federation Tonga Incorporated 
 

 
 August 2024 

Global Association of Mixed Martial Arts (GAMMA) 
National Federation Membership 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Following the Congress of 24 February 2024, the Global Association of Mixed Martial Arts (GAMMA) has 
approved your full Membership, and we recognise your organisation as the National Federation and 
GAMMA Member for the sport of Mixed Martial Arts in Tonga. It is a great pleasure for us to count you 
as a Member and we thank you for the support of GAMMA and the ongoing commitment to developing 
the sport of MMA. 
 
The full details according to the Membership application are as follows: 
 
Name of the Federation: Combat Sports Federation Tonga Incorporated 
Name of the President: David Taumoepeau 
Official Federation Email: cfstonga@outlook.com 
 
If any of these details are incorrect, please let us know as a matter of priority as all the details of our 
Members are published on the GAMMA website. 
 
In addition, could you please kindly provide us with the following information. You can send this via 
email to info@gamma-sport.org 
 
Official Federation Social Media Account Names / Handles (if applicable): 
Daily Contact Person: 
Email of Contact Person: 
Phone / WhatsApp of Contact Person: 
 
In the coming months you will receive an official Membership certificate, but for now we trust that this 
letter will be sufficient to present to any authorities in your country to confirm your affiliation to GAMMA. 
 
The President of GAMMA Alexander Engelhardt, the Executive Board and Council Members, and the 
GAMMA team remain available for any questions you may have and to offer support as we continue 
to grow our GAMMA community. 
 
We look forward to continued collaboration and the growth of MMA globally. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Peter Stafford 
Director General 
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